
	
  

Mrs. Dicken’s 

Newsletter 

Thursday, Sept. 17th   

Important Dates 

Picture Retakes 
Sept. 22nd 

Next Library Trip Sept. 

23rd!  

 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe 

Please make sure they are getting 20 minutes of reading each night!   

 
Our classroom website is up and running check it out at : 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 

 

What We’re Learning 
Reading: Read to Self, Read to 
Someone, Writing, and Word Work. 

This week the kids have been learning 
about story elements and we enjoyed 
reading some Scaredy Squirrel books.  
Try asking your child to identify 
character, plot, and setting in their daily 
reading. 

Math:  This week we practiced addition 
and subtraction.  Starting next week we 
will begin switching up our groups for 
math! ☺ 

Writing: We are working on personal 
narratives about our best day ever! 

 

 



	
  

I am still taking 
scholastic book club 
orders.  We will stop 

taking orders 
September 18.  You 
can order online or 

send a paper order in.  
Check folders today to 
see Scholastic order 
forms. Remember if we 

reach $300, we will get new 
books for our classroom 

library!   

 

 

Lunch Menu 
Monday:  Spaghetti & Meat 
Sauce 
 

Tuesday: Baked Potato Bar 
 

Wednesday: Meatball Sub 
 

Thursday: Enchiladas 
 

Friday: Chicken Sandwich 

Reading with our kindergarten buddies

 
 

Snack Next Week: 

Mon: Claudia 

Tues: Payton 

Wed:  Bring your 
own 

Thurs: Francesca  

Fri: Skyler 

 
 



	
  

	
  

	
  


